Sources Say Rihanna and Chris
Brown Made Out at NYC Club

By Jennifer Ross
Are Rihanna and Chris Brown reuniting? A source told
UsMagazine.com that Rihanna, 24, and Brown, 23, were caught
making out at New York City’s Griffin Club on Monday night.
And that’s not all! According to Celebuzz, Brown, who was
seated at a different table than Rihanna, climbed over the
center stage to get to her. The two then began to dirty dance
with each other, unworried about the public. Late into the
night, they eventually left separately. Where was Brown’s now
ex-girlfriend and aspiring model Karrueche Tran, 23, in all
this? Not by his side.
How do you know whether to give your ex a second chance?
Cupid’s Advice:
Just about everyone deserves a second chance at one point in
their life. While your partner may have been the main culprit
to the problem, there were other factors to consider that may
have been your fault. Even so, should you consider giving your
partner a second chance, here are three tips to ponder before
you do:
1. Time has passed: Enough time has passed to give you both
the space to reflect back on what happened, who did what, and
where did each of you go wrong. Without you and your partner
separately analyzing the issue and your negative
contributions, history will repeat itself.

2. Taken responsibility: After re-evaluating what went wrong,
the two of you have either taken or begun to take the
necessary steps in fixing the issue within yourselves. Working
on yourselves first ensures that you can give each other the
openness to work through it and have a real fresh start at
love again.
3. The decision is agreeable: In deciding to reconcile, the
two of you have agreed to do so protecting each other and
lovingly together. By both being on the same path and honestly
dividing up the work between each other, only then can your
relationship move forward with the best chance of surviving.
What reason(s) helped you decide to give your partner a second
chance? Comment below.

